
Priory News 17th  January 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are focusing on the value of ‘Motivation’ in assemblies at the 

moment, with thoughts about resolutions and goals to try to reach 

this year. As part of this, it is a good time to look at the Aspirational 

Me pledges in the booklets to see what goals they could try to 

reach this term. Parents and teachers can sign off the pledges once 

they have been achieved. The children really enjoy earning the 

badges and wearing them with pride.  

Next week we have a session for our Year 6 in the basics of first aid 

support. 

Then, our choir will be visiting the O2 Arena as part of the Young 

Voices concerts—where they will join around 6000 other children 

to perform in a concert to their parents. They are quite excited 

about this! 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Year 6 Young Life Supporters      

Session 

21st January 

Choir Young Voices to O2 Arena 22nd January 

Year 6 Bikeability 27th—30th January 

Chinese New Year Lunch 29th January 

SH5 Class Assembly 5th February 

FOPJS Staff and Parents Quiz 

Night 

7th February 

Year 3 Flag Fen Trip 10th February 

Safer Internet Day: 

Breck Foundation Workshops 

11th February 

Parents Evening Workshop with 

Breck Foundation 

11th February 

FOPJS Break the Rules Day 15th February 

Half-Term 18th—22nd February 

Year 5/6 Hockey Tournament 25th February 

Year 6 Measurement Programme 25th February 

Parents Evenings 25th and 26th February 

Pancake Day Lunch 4th March 

Year 3/4 Football Festival 4th March 

Lost Property 

Please help us to help you by putting your child’s name in their 

coats and uniform. We have many items that get lost in school 

and having a name in them, helps us to reunite them with their 

owner quickly.  

Break-time Snacks 

A reminder that snacks for break-times should be healthy snacks: 

Fruit and vegetables are great.  

Crisps, chocolate and sweets are not allowed. 

Friends of Priory 

At this week’s committee meeting, we discussed ideas for events this half-term 

and more. Two dates coming up are: 

• Quiz night for staff and parents on 7th February  

• Break the Rules day on 15th February 

November’s quiz night was hugely popular and we hope to see many of you 

there again. 

Break the Rules day is a new event and consists of children being     allowed to 

choose to dress in non-school uniform, wear nail varnish, a temporary tattoo 

and have squash in their water bottle for £1. 

We will be asking the tuck shop to sell crisps and cookies on that day too, on 

behalf of Friends of Priory.  

In addition to this, there will be a raffle held in school very soon—to take on 

the role of Headteacher for the day! This will be drawn on 7th February.  







Next Week’s Lunch Menu:    

CHRISTMAS LUNCH DAYS—SEE LETTER  


